
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  January 29, 2018      
 
RE: 603 Elizabeth Street (permit application # T18-8830) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Royal 
Poinciana tree.  A site inspection was done on January 24, 2018 and 
documented the following: 
 

           Tree Species: Royal Poinciana (Delonix regia) 
                                

 



 
 

 



 



 
 

 



 



 



 
 
Diameter: 19.1”  
Location: 60% (growth close to another large canopy tree, canopy above 
house electrical feeder line)    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 60% (fair, heavy growth lean due to adjacent large canopy tree, 
buttress root system)  
Total Average Value = 73%  
Value x Diameter =  13.9 replacement caliper inches 
 



    
 
    Photo taken 1-24-18                           Photo taken 8-24-15 
 
There does not seem to be a lot of change from 2015 to 2018 with the tree.  
 
In 2015, the Royal Poinciana tree in the fore front of the photos was 
approved for removal and in 2017 the Spanish lime tree canopy was 
reduced by the removal of a small tree growing from the roots.    
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